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SEND Family Voice

We are keen to hear your
views and opinions about
the SEND services in Redcar
and Cleveland.  Please take
a moment to complete this
on the "Your Voice" section
of the website.  Good, bad
or indifferent we want to
hear from you!
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A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.

Your Voice

A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.

Welcome back!  

We have moved! 

We hope you all enjoyed the summer break however that may look for your families. We understand
some children love their time at home away from the routine of school whilst others are the complete
opposite.  Whatever it looks like for your family we hoped you enjoyed it. 

We have been busy working behind the scenes over the summer holidays planning events and getting
the office ready.  We have some exciting new things planned to support our families better and now we
have moved to premises in Redcar, we hope this will be easier to get to.  

We have now moved to offices in Redcar Civic Centre opposite the swimming baths and Redcar
Library.  We hope that having a more central base, families can access events and our coffee drop in’s
more easily.  

We are based at Office 2a Civic Centre, Ridley Street, Redcar
TS10 1TD. When you come into the office building there is a
receptionist who can ring the office to let us know you are
here. They will then direct you up to the second floor. If you
use the stairs we are directly opposite the stairs, if you use
the lift turn right when you come out of it and right again this
will bring you to the same door from the staircase. You will
find our poster outside with the office telephone number to
ring to gain entry.

There is free disabled parking outside the library.  Other
parking options are available underground the Civic Centre
and nearby on Kirkleatham Street.  

Redcar railway Station is located directly behind the Civic
Centre providing more transport links.  

Civic Centre on the right.  Swimming baths to the left, Civic Centre on the right.  

https://sendfamilyvoicerc.co.uk/your-voice


News & Information 

PINS Update 

The SEND Guide  
Here at SEND Family Voice we have been busy putting together a useful guide for parents and carers
who have children with a diagnosed Special Educational Need and/ or Disability (SEND) or those on the
pathway awaiting assessment. 

We understand how confusing it can be when you start on this journey or even if you are a couple of
years post diagnosis,  as information changes and families are unsure what information is correct or if it
applies to them.   We hope that by preparing this guide, which we will keep updated,  it will help with the
basic information you need to know as well as the links for more information or to apply. 

We will be sending this to all parents and carers via email as well as
producing paper copies which will be available from the office and at
events. 

We have also shared this guide with professionals and will ask them to
also forward to parents and carers as well as having copies in their
reception areas.

You can pick up a copy at our opening event at our new offices. Further
details on the events page.  

The PINS working party have been meeting and working during the six weeks holidays to plan the
interventions available to schools who have signed up for the project.   Once schools are back Emma
and Clare will be contacting Schools to arrange a coffee morning between school staff and parents and
carers to address the issues which were raised in the parent and carer surveys and first coffee
mornings.  This will start as a basis to build positive relationships with schools and families and
addressing issues together in a productive manner.    We will post details of dates via our Facebook
page and email, schools will also be circulating the dates and times via their social media and
communication apps.  

Just a reminder of the schools signed up for the project:

Bankfields                                           Caedmon                                                  Nunthorpe
Galley Hill                                            Normanby                                                 Handale
Teesville                                              Hummersea                                              St. Josephs 
Skelton                                                St. Paulinus                                                Errington
Green Gates                                       Ormesby                                                   Zetland 
St Gabriel's                                         Chaloner                                                   Whale Hill
Saltburn                                              St Bedes



News & Information cont 

Sen Services - 01642 204503

Camhs - 0300 013 2000

Shortbreaks Self referral - 01642 771247

Daisy Chain Family Support - 01642
531248 (Option 1)

Carers Together - 01642 488977 

Important Contact Numbers

HAF Summer Update  
Our HAF sessions were throughly enjoyed by our children and parents alike during the 6 weeks
holidays. As this was the first time we offered anything like this we were unsure how successful it
would be!  We had great weather for our play village session and lots of fun arts and craft activities  
which children proudly took home to show off.  Karen at Senses Wellbeing Centre at Skelton also
held an event on our behalf with lots of activities to keep children engaged. 

We are hoping to host HAF again at Christmas so if you have any ideas for sessions you would like
to see please let us know.  Here’s hoping this will be a successful event we can put on during all
school holidays for our SEND families.

We have lots of events coming up for parents and carers from September until the end of November. As
detailed before priority will go to members who have signed up for our membership so make sure you
sign up as soon as possible. You can do so on the link below. 

https://sendfamilyvoicerc.co.uk/membership/

All our events are bookable from Eventbrite and links for each event will be available on our social media
pages and our newsletters.   All our upcoming events are detailed below :

Upcoming SEND Family Voice Events  

September  Events :

Makaton Course
Understanding Sensory Differences 
Introduction to SEND Law
Understanding  Autistic Overload and Burnout

October Events

Social Prescribing 
SENDIASS Drop in 
Sensory Worx Information session

November Events:

Oral Health care 

All events are being held at 25k Community Centre,
Ayton Drive Redcar. 

https://sendfamilyvoicerc.co.uk/membership/


Events

Following our move to more central premises, we are now able to offer a weekly drop in session to
Parents and Carers. Our poster explains in more detail what we will be offering at these sessions.  During
our Wednesday drop ins we will also have our Sensory Pop Up Shop open!  You can purchase sensory
items for your child’ / young person at a discounted price. 

We will also have professionals drop into these events sometimes such as officers from the SEN
department at Redcar and Cleveland Council to answer any queries and questions you have, Short
Breaks to sign up for a max card and explain the Short Break offer plus Camhs officers and many more.
We will add the professional dates to our Facebook page and via email for your information.  

The first Parent and Carer Drop in Session will start on Wednesday 11th September at 9.30am.  

Wednesday Drop Ins 

Sunflower Lanyard Scheme 
We are proud to announce we have joined the Sunflower Lanyard Scheme to become more aware
of all invisible disabilities. All forum members have undertook training and we have official Sunflower
items for families to purchase at a highly discounted amount.  These will be available at the Sensory
Pop Up Shop during Wednesday drop ins. 



 Events cont

Multi Agency Drop Ins
The Family Support Service

hosted by Daisy Chain
have released the new
dates for their weekly
coffee mornings and
monthly multi agency

drop ins. 

Please note that the venue
has changed from

September and the multi
agency drop in will now be
held at 25k Centre, Ayton

Drice, Redcar. 

Home Educators Day at
Beamish



SEN Sessions

In and around the Redcar and Cleveland area. 


